
RCW 77.100.110  Cedar river spawning channel—Technical committee
—Policy committee.  The department shall chair a technical committee, 
which shall review the preparation of enhancement plans and 
construction designs for a Cedar river sockeye spawning channel. The 
technical committee shall consist of not more than eight members: One 
representative each from the department, national marine fisheries 
service, United States fish and wildlife service, and Muckleshoot 
Indian tribe; and four representatives from the public utility 
described in RCW 77.100.130. The technical committee will be guided by 
a policy committee, also to be chaired by the department, which shall 
consist of not more than six members: One representative from the 
department, one from the Muckleshoot Indian tribe, and one from either 
the national marine fisheries service or the United States fish and 
wildlife service; and three representatives from the public utility 
described in RCW 77.100.130. The policy committee shall oversee the 
operation and evaluation of the spawning channel. The policy committee 
will continue its oversight until the policy committee concludes that 
the channel is meeting the production goals specified in RCW 
77.100.120.  [2000 c 107 s 115; 1998 c 245 s 156; 1993 sp.s. c 2 s 53; 
1989 c 85 s 4. Formerly RCW 75.52.110.]

Effective date—1993 sp.s. c 2 ss 1-6, 8-59, and 61-79: See RCW 
43.300.900.

Project designation—Legislative finding—Severability—1989 c 85: 
See notes following RCW 77.100.100.
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